
 

 

New to the Priory—A warm welcome if you are new to Lancaster Priory. There are a number of 
opportunities to join with community, study and social groups for all ages and to stay in touch 
via digital newsletters and Facebook Groups, as well as our pages on Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram. If you would like to know more then please speak to the vicar or the wardens.  

 

Communion—We have reintroduced the common cup/the chalice. Intinction will be strictly not 
allowed by anyone. It is perfectly valid to receive communion in one kind and you may prefer 
to continue to do this. Those administering will wear masks.  
 

New Notices:  
Lancaster Priory Music Trust AGM—is on Sunday 4th September at 11.30 a.m. As a statutory 
requirement of the Trust’s charitable status there will be a short meeting in the Refectory.  For 
all those who wish our musical heritage to continue, please come along and support the 
meeting.  For further information please contact Nick Walker.  
 
 

Sunday 4th September - Back school Sunday All Age Eucharist at 10am.  Please come along and 
support all our youngsters at the start of a new academic year.  There will be some gifts to 
encourage and inspire those returning to school or college after the summer holidays. 
 

Our next Families@Four service will be on 25th September.     
 

Tuesday Group—will next meet on Tuesday 6th September at 7.30pm and our speaker will be 
the Revd Leah Vasey-Saunders. 
 

Spiritual Growth Group— The next meeting will be on Wednesday 7th September. The Spiritual 
Growth Group meets on Wednesdays on Zoom at 7.45pm for about an hour. We use a mix of 
resources including fresh, contemporary approaches to prayer and imaginative prayer videos in 
the Ignatian tradition before meeting for a time of sharing. All are welcome. 
 

Sunday 11th September – Patronal Eucharist with Bishop Philip. The planned confirmation has 
been delayed until 2023. 
 

Festival of Song 10th to 18th September, don’t forget to pick up a leaflet and come along. 
 

Young Church Groups—will re-launch on Sunday 18th September during the 10am Eucharist. If 
you would like to help or want to know more please contact Susan, susan@lancasterpriory.org 
or 07730197656 
 

In your prayers, please remember those who are sick:  
Harper Anderson, Barbara Bland, Donald Feltham, Stephen Gardner,   

Michael Greenhalgh, Catherine Haines, Christine Heywood, Marilyn Kenny,  
Ann Nicol, Coralie Shimmons, Michelle Simpson, Nick Stojic, and Rachel Townley. 
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Zoom Lectio Divina next takes place 20:00-21:30 on Monday 5 September 2022.  It will be led 
by Joop Brouwer.  Join us to see how modern technology gives added value to this ancient 
practice of praying and meditating on scripture.  If you are interested in joining this live online 
interactive session, please email Nigel Stewart at: n.stewart@lancaster.ac.uk.  Nigel will then 
email you a link to the meeting in early September.  N.B. there is no session in August.   
 

Sanctuary Guild—The next meeting will be on 7 September at 2pm 
 

We need more WELCOMERS!  If you think you could provide a friendly welcome to visitors to 
our church please see Pauline Fielding. It's a great opportunity to learn more about the history 
of the Priory and our beautiful building. 
 

Priory Prayer Lists—If you would like a name to be included on the list please contact Jo Arber 
in the Priory Office on 65338 or via email office@lancasterpriory.org 
 

The Priory Occasional Singers - new members welcome. Please see Ian Pattinson if you might 
be interested in joining.  
 

Ollve Branch -  Please continue to donate food items in the bin at the back of church.  
 

Notices—Notices for the Sunday weekly sheet can be emailed to office@lancasterpriory.org   
by 5pm on Wednesday each week  The next notice sheet will be on Sunday 4 September. 
 
Thank you to the Occasional Singers and Herdwyk Consort who have been singing at our 
services at Lancaster Priory across the summer. 
 
 

The week ahead  
Sun 28   8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)  
  10.00am Choral Eucharist with visiting choir Herdwyk Consort 
  12.30pm Wedding of David Lane & Ashley Green 
  3.00pm Baptism of Violet Morgon 
  6.30pm Choral Evensong with visiting choir Herdwyk Consort 
Tue 30  10.15am Holy Communion (BCP) 
  11.00am Interment of Alec Crouch 
  7.30pm Tai Chi in the Upper Priory Hall 
Sat 3 Sep 10.30am Coffee Concert: The Priory Organ Scholars and Organist 
 
 
Next Sunday 4 September —Trinity 12 
8.00am Holy Communion Officiant: The Revd Leah Vasey-Saunders 
10.00am All Age Eucharist for the new school year 
   President & Preacher: The Revd Leah Vasey-Saunders 
11.30am Lancaster Priory Music Trust AGM in refectory 
12.30pm Baptism of Catelynn Elizabeth Johnston 
3.30pm Baptism Preparation 
6.30pm Choral Evensong Officiant: The Revd Dr Susan Salt 
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